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DENNIS WATER DISTRICT 
Minutes of the Board of Water Commissioners Meeting held 

April 24, 2012 
 
A meeting, having been duly posted, was held this date at Nathaniel H Wixon Middle School, Route 
134, South Dennis.  The meeting was called to order by Paul F. Prue at 6:15 PM.   
 
The following Commissioners members were present:    Charles F. Crowell and Peter L. McDowell.  
 
It was explained by Mr. Larkowski that there is an opportunity to purchase a new mower prior to July 1, 
at a substantial cost savings.  The appropriation for the purchase of a new mower at the Annual District 
Meeting had been originally recommended by the Board of Water Commissioners to be taken from 
Water Revenues of FY 2013.  The Superintendent is requesting that the Board of Water Commissioners 
recommend that the $5,000 for the purchase be made from Free Cash so that the purchase can be done 
immediately and prior to the beginning of the new fiscal year.  It was noted that this does not change the 
total amount to be transferred from Free Cash as the Treasurer has recommended adjusting the split 
allocation of funds between water revenues and Free Cash for Wells 5 & 22 Iron/Manganese Removal 
line item.  On a motion made by Peter L. McDowell, and duly seconded, the Water Commissioners 
UNANIMOUSLY VOTED:  to recommend that the funds for the purchase of the new mower be 

transferred from Free Cash in order to take advantage of the reduced price.   
 
On a motion made and duly seconded, the Committee adjourned their meeting at 6:22 PM by 

UNANIMOUS VOTE. 
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      Sheryl A McMahon 
      Clerk  


